
1931.June 12,

J • A• Wacide 11, D . C . , LL ,D. , 
150 Broadway,
New York. N.Y.

Dear Mr. Waddell,

Your letter of April 8th was 

acknowledged from my office some weeks ago. It 

Is only now that I have been able, after a pro­

longed absence and many arrears to overtake, to 

comply with your request.

This I very cheerfully do, 

on the page enclosed.

With all good wishes for 

your undertaking, and kind regards personally.

Yours faithfully,

Pr Ino Ipal


